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NOTICE 

SNEHAMILAN 

The DLLE Unit is delighted to announce Sneha Milan - an exclusive 

exh!bition-cum-sale by the specially-abled entrepreneurs on Tuesday, 

23r September 2025, at the College Basement from 09:00 a.m. to 

04:00 p.m. 

Sneha Milan offers a unique platform for gifted individuals with special needs 

to showcase and sell their handcrafted creations including festival artefacts, 

bags, accessories, stationery, perfumes, food items, daily essentials, and much 

more, all at reasonable prices. 

With Navratri, Dussehra, and Diwali around the comer, this is the perfect 

time to make meaningful purchases that directly empower the specially-abled 

community. 

We urge you to join, support, and invite your family and friends to Sneha 

Milan. Every purchase contributes to their empowerment and inclusivity. 

Let us come together and make Sneha Milan a true celebration of compassion, 

talent, and support. 

Dr. Swiddle D'Cunha 

(I/C Principal) 

Dr. Poonam Kakkad 
(Vice-Principal) 
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